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Presidents Message… 

 
Well hello again my fellow 
NOMADS-----  

 
I am glad to write another NEWS LETTER. Although I 
have not been with you on your trips the past few 
MONTHS doesn't mean I have not been thinking of you. 
I understand you just finished a good trip to PAHRUMP.  
 
I do not have much to write about since I have not 
joining you on the RALLY'S,  
 
MARION is doing well but not much energy to " GET 
UP & GO. My energy is getting MUCH better. Hope to 
see you all in WICKENBURG. 
 
 My thanks to FRANK & KATHY for filling in for me.  
 
Well I'm out of energy  GOD  BLESS  YOU ALL. 
 
 YOUR PREZ  DON      "  
 
What are three words a women never wants to hear 
when she is making LOVE??  " HONEY I'M HOME" 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                    2018- 2019 Rallies 
 
April 15th – 19th 2019  Wickenberg Az 
                            Dennis & Marge Callahgan 
 
May 7 2019 11:30  Annual meeting at Red Robin 
                 Restaurant, Lake Havasu City 
 

CHAPTER OFFICERS 
President                                          OPEN 

1
st
 Vice President  Frank Richmond       928.754.2506 

2
nd

 Vice Pres.                                    OPEN 

Secretary – Pam Myers……… ……….951.218.3242 

Treasurer – Lou Sheeler   ………….....928.846.2008 

National Dir. - Bob Stephens…………..928.680.9769 

Alt. National Dir. – Dennis Callahgan ..929.854.7611 

Past President - Bob Ward……………..928.855.9273 

Wagon Master - Frank Richmond. …..928.754.2506  

Appointees 
Sunshine --  Shirley Crow                       928.453.1462 

Newsletter – Kathie Richmond                928.754.2506 

Quartermaster – Robert Crow                928.453.1462 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

PAHRUMP RALLY 
 

We want to thank everyone who attended our rally.  
 
Wednesday was rainy and cool but we did get to enjoy 
everyone at the wine dinner. 
 
Thursday was supposed to be Death Valley day but we 
were blessed with more rain and cool weather.  
After thirteen of us squeezed into our coach for a 
breakfast of ham, sausage, scrambled eggs, fruit and 
cinnamon rolls some of us visited Walmart (yippee) then 
met up in the clubhouse for a few rounds of hand and 
foot. Dave and Judy enjoyed a visit to the museum in 
town and found it quite informative. Will have to check 
it out next time in Pahrump. Dinner was enjoyable at the 
Winery. Sure didn’t hear any complaints.  
 
Friday we woke up to blue skies and fair weather. After 
breakfast of biscuit and gravy casserole with the usual 
fruits, bagels and of course sweets we caravaned to the 
China date ranch. The drive in was a total surprise as it 
wound through the canyon and opened up to an oasis. 
After enjoying date shakes and shopping in the gift shop 
the owner gave us a tour of his date palms. Finally found 
out why they wrap or bag the dates ( to protect them 
from birds and bad weather) This date farm grows about 
15 different varieties of dates   Well worth the drive.  
Dinner was heavy hors d’ oeuvres at host coach. Sure 
have some good cooks in our group.  
 
Saturday was another day of blue skies so after breakfast 
of omelette in a bag we caravanned to Furnace Creek 
then on to Bad Water and a drive on Artist Drive to see 
Artist Pallet. It was as pretty as I remembered it from 15 
years ago.  
Taco dinner was prepared by host and desert was a 
seven layered dip cake. After dinner we fought the Saran 
Wrap ball to get the prizes hidden inside of it. We all 
walked away with something and Pam got the grand 
prize of a $20.00 Starbucks gift card.  
 
Thank you Kay (Mary Ann’s sister) for joining  us.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

COLORADO RIVER RAMBLERS   

MEETING and ELECTIONS LUNCH 
MAY 7, 2019 

  
at:  RED ROBIN RESTAURANT 
      70 Swanson Avenue 
      Lake Havasu City, AZ. 86403 
     (phone  928-855-8555) 
     Turn downhill off Hwy 95, onto Swanson) 
  
PRIVATE ROOM HAS BEEN RESERVED   
                FROM  11:30AM  to 2:30PM 
  
The club will pay $10.00 per person for lunch. 
PLEASE limit your order to that amount when ordering 
from the menu.  Any alcoholic drinks are members 
responsibility 
  
If anyone has any questions you can call Dorothy 
Michelsen at 928-505-6462. 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
We have two board 
positions open that need to 
be filled at our annual May 
meeting. 
Don will be giving up his 
position as President, and 
Rob is relinquishing his 
position of second vice 
President and wagon master, Frank will finish out Robs 
duties for the balance of this rally season. 
 
That means we need someone to step up and fill these 
positions for next year, 
  
So between now and May, please give some serious 
consideration to helping our club stay together and 
continue to grow.  
 
IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO HELP, BY RUNNING 

FOR OFFICE, PLEASE, PLEASE, COME TO THE 

MEETING AS THERE ARE MANY THINGS TO 

DISCUSS AND IRON OUT. 

 
 
 



 
The following are the duties of the board positions to be 
filled. 
 
PRESIDENT:  
The President shall be the chief officer, directing the 
business of the organization and presiding at all 
meetings of the organization. With the approval of the 
Board of Directors, he shall appoint and be an  ex-officio 
member of the following committees as may be desired. 
Membership Program By laws, Finance,  Legislative 
Advisory,  Audit,  Publicity,  Others 

The President  shall appoint Newsletter Editor, 
Custodian of Chapter Property (Quartermaster), 
Historian, social Director, Sunshine Person, and any 
other. Each presidential appointee serves at the pleasure 
of the President. 

 
SECOND VICE PRESIDENT: 

The Second Vice President shall, in the  absence of both 
the President and the First Vice President, assume the 
duties of the  President. He shall be the Chairman of the 
Program Committee and serve as wagon master. In this 
latter role, he shall be responsible for appointing rally 
masters in advance of each rally, preferably for the 
entire operational year; developing and maintaining a 
Guide for Rally Masters; and reviewing before 
publication that part of the Newsletter pertaining to each 
rally. Also, he shall be responsible for coordinating and 
presentation to the membership any proposed rally site. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NEXT YEARS RALLY HOSTS 

 

The following 
is a list of 
next years 
rally hosts. If 
you have any 
questions 
or concerns or 
need help 
on how to plan a rally, 
please contact Frank Richmond at 928.754.2506 
 
October, 2019. Richmond 
November, 2019. Michelsen 
December, 2019. Party Need Volunteer 
January, 2019. OPEN 
February, 2019. OPEN 
March, 2019. OPEN 
April, 2019. OPEN 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



PAHRUMP RALLY 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



APRIL RALLY 
Desert Cypress RV Park 

610 Jack Burden Rd #33 

Wickenburg,  AZ 

(928) 684-2153 

 
Arrive:      Monday, April 15, 2019                Host:  Dennis & Margie Callaghan 

Depart:      Friday, April 19, 2019                  (928) 854-7611 (Home) 

                (928) 486-3978 (Cell) 

 

Directions:  From Lake Havasu:  95 South to AZ 72 East in Parker 

     US 60 to Jack Burden Road.  Left on Jack Burden. 

  From Bullhead:   get on US-93 from AZ-68 East follow I-40/US-93 

  To Jack Burden Road. 

 

For those who wish to arrive early or extend their stay, you just need to make arrangements with the resort. 

 

Sign-Up Deadline:  __March 15, 2019______________________ Cost:___$220.00____________ 

 

Monday:  Dinner by host; bring your own tableware.  Happy hour at 4:00 and dinner at 5:00 pm. 

 

Tuesday:   10:00 -  Caravan to Desert Caballeros Western Museum.   

                                     Happy Hour at 4:00  

                         Dinner at 5:00 – bring your own set-up, meat to barbecue, and a side dish to share. 

 

Wednesday:          Breakfast provided by campground.  Desert ride lead by campground guide. 

                                    Dinner on your own. 

 

Thursday:               Free Day.  5:00 - Dinner out and restaurant to be determined later.        

 

Friday:                      Departure and Safe Travels. 

 

____________WICKENBURG RALLY REGISTRATION_________________ 
 

Name:___________________________________Address:__________________________________ 

 

City:______________________Phone_________________________Cell_______________________ 

 

RV Type:_____________________________       Length:___________________________________    

 

Please Make Checks payable to:  Dennis Callaghan 

               1642 McCulloch Blvd. N. #398  

           Lake Havasu, AZ  86403 
 
 



 

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Name(s)_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address_________________________________________________________ 
 
City______________________________________State________Zip Code__________ 

 
Home Phone__________________Cell Phone__________________________________ 
 
FMCA #_______________________Email____________________________________  
 
RV Info._________________________________________________________ 
   Year  Make  Model  Length 
 
 
 
$25.00 Annual Dues  
 
 
Please print your names as you wish them to appear on your Badges. 

 
Member_______________________________________________ 
 
Spouse/other___________________________________________ 
 
 
Mail completed application and check made out to COLORADO RIVER RAMBLERS to: 

Lou Sheeler 

976 Rolling Hills Dr 

Lake Havasu City, AZ 86406 

(928) 846.2008 

 

 

For official use only: ( ) Name badges ordered by Treasurer from Gold Star Trophies 

   ( ) Dues to Treasurer for deposit 

   ( ) Names to Secretary for Membership Roster 

   ( ) Names & E-Mail Address to Newsletter Editor 

   ( ) Provide new member information to President 

 

 

We are an FMCA affiliate 


